
ATTACHMENT 9 – Email received from Paul Smith; Upper Hunter Shire Council dated 23 
March 2022  

From: Paul Smith <PSmith@upperhunter.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 23 March 2022 10:55 AM 
To: Erin Daniel <erin@perceptionplanning.com.au> 
Cc: David Crofts <dcrofts@strategyhunter.com.au> 
Subject: RE: TRIM: RE: PPSHCC-107–10.2017.163.2 - 150 Gundy Road, Scone – Record of briefing  
 

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.  Allow sender | Block sender  

soph ospsmartba nnerend  
Hi Erin  

In relation to the Stormwater Management Plan (ACOR Consulting, 2022) and the Flood Impact 
Assessment (Torrent Consulting) would it be possible to provide a document that explains where in 
these reports the changes are and how these changes then satisfy the recommendations of the 
Northrop Review. The ACOR response letter does not sufficiently provide direction to the changes.  

Also I was contacted by Soil Futures (who did the peer review of the Hydrogeological Assessment by 
Martens). He advises that Martens have attempted to contact him directly. I previously requested 
any queries in relation to this be direct to me. Can you please advise Martens that if they have any 
queries about the review they need to be in writing and come to me initially.  

Should you require clarification please advise.  

   

Regards  

   

   
   

 

Paul Smith 
Senior Environmental Planner  
 
Phone: 02 6540 1102  
Fax: 02 6545 2671  
Email: psmith@upperhunter.nsw.gov.au  
   
UPPERHUNTER.NSW.GOV.AU  

 


